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Luminaries event planned in Horton 
(KNZA)--The South Brown County Ministerial Association will hold the 27th
presentation of the Christmas Luminaries in Horton Sunday evening, December
3rd.

The event, which will take place from 5:30 to 7:30, transforms 10 city blocks into
living dramatic scenes depicting the life of Jesus Christ.

Members of the association’s churches participate in the scenes as biblical
characters.  Live animals, props, costumes and music add to the experience, and
the route’s atmosphere is enhanced by 13-hundred glowing candles that guide
visitors from scene to scene.

The route begins at 15th and Central Avenue.  

Shuttle buses have been added to help with traffic flow.  They may be boarded at
no charge at Jim’s Thriftway.

A freewill donation may be given at the end of the route to support the outreach
of the ministerial association.
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